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More than just a pension provider

The Arima Collection Centre of the National Insurance Board 
of Trinidad and Tobago (NIBTT) will be permanently closed to 
the public with immediate e�ect.

Customers, who were previously serviced at this location, are 
advised to transact business at our Arima Service Centre, 
Corner Woodford and Sorzano Streets, or at any of our 
remaining thirteen (13) conveniently located Service Centres.

Customers can also utilize our online payment facility at 
www.nibtt.net.

Management regrets any inconvenience caused by the per-
manent closure of the Arima Collection Centre.  For enquiries, 
please contact Customer Care at 625-4NIS (4647) or email 
customercare@nibtt.net.


